
 

 

This email is for parents of students in Preschool to Year 13. 
 
  
  
Dear Parents of DBS Ain Khaled, 
  
 
On Wednesday 1st February next term, we will be celebrating International Day. This will be the first International Day 
that we have had the opportunity to celebrate since Covid - and we want to make it one to remember!  
  
As in the past, the day will include an international food festival (remember, we are a nut-free school), a parade, a 
festival of music and dance and a cultural fair. The cultural fair is your opportunity to showcase and celebrate your 
country through food, music, literature, flags, or anything that you think demonstrates a national identity. If you would 
like to take part in this event please contact Lou Bowden and Mel Dookie at dbsculturalstalls@gmail.com.  
  
At the same time as the cultural fair, there will be a festival of music and dance on the stage outside the Multi-Purpose 
Hall (MPH). We invite you to showcase your country’s music and dance at this special event. To reserve a 10-minute 
slot, please contact Lou Bowden and Mel Dookie at the same email address. 
  
This email is simply to garner initial interest for the stalls and performances, further, more detailed information will follow 
in January.  
 
  
Kind Regards 
  
 

  
Daniel Landi 
Principal 
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